
From: Kenneth Meyer 
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 9:00 AM 
Subject: Reasonable Hosting Reporting Pre-Event 4/6/2024 

  
Lauren, 
  
I am writing to notify you that I will be attending “The 77: A City of Neighborhoods” on 4/6/2024 at CIBC 
Theatre, 18 W. Monroe St, as a guest of Choose Chicago. My attendance is in connection with my official 
City duties. 
  
Please let me know if you need any additional information. 
  
Thank you, 
Ken Meyer 
  
  
Kenneth J. Meyer 
Commissioner 
Pronouns: He/Him/His 
 
  

 
 


